
 

 30 June 2022 

Dear Parent, 

Parent Consultation - Feedback 

Envelope of the School Day & Extended Learning 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your feedback and 

correspondence in relation to the proposed new times of the day and extended learning 

sessions.  

As previously mentioned, the purpose of the extended learning sessions is to offer a 

multitude of activities and learning opportunities that will help to strengthen our students 

overall personal development, aspirations and achievement alongside preparing them for 

adulthood. 

It is evident from the questionnaire responses that Oathall’s parenting body is 

overwhelmingly supportive of the extended learning sessions. We all want the very best 

outcomes for our student body, both academically and holistically, and we have 

subsequently made the decision to accommodate these sessions into the normal school day. 

We will incorporate five extended learning afternoons into the academic year and students 

will follow the relevant timetable for their year group. These will cover such sessions as 

previously mentioned: 

 Extra-Curricular activities 

 Team building activities 

 Inter-house competitions 

 Subject based enrichment 

 Exam preparation in English, Maths and Science 

 Careers & Colleges 

 Revision Skills & Wellbeing 

 Life Skills 

We are very excited about this programme and its ability to give all our students hands-on 

experience in a variety of life skills alongside further developing their curriculum knowledge 

and participating in extra-curricular activities. 

Please note that the school’s timings will therefore only be minimally changed. The new 

times for September will be 8.40am to 3.05pm.  

I would like to thank you again for your feedback and support. 

  



 

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me at 

lgriffiths@oathall.org  

Yours sincerely, 

Ms L Griffiths 

Assistant Headteacher 
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